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Dear Mr. Salas,
After a review of your February 22, 2017 letter, and the chapter from the Handbook of North American Indians, it is unclear to me
how the information establishes that there are tribal cultural resources on the project site; or how this project will cause a
substantial adverse impact on tribal cultural resources, please explain.

In addition, it is unclear from your letter whether the tribe is requesting formal consultation pursuant to AB 52 on the proposed
project.  Please email or call me as soon as possible so that we can schedule a consultation if one is so desired.

Pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21080.3.2 (c)(1), your previously submitted letters have been included in the EIR
administrative record, and shared with the environmental consultant for consideration in the preparation of the EIR.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

William Lamborn

On Thu, Feb 23, 2017 at 1:17 PM, Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians <gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear William,

Please see attachment.

For further information please contact Tribal Chairman Mr. Salas.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Nunez

Andrew Salas, Chairman
Gabrieleno Band of Mission Indians - Kizh Nation
PO Box 393
Covina, CA  91723
cell:  (626)926-4131
email:  gabrielenoindians@yahoo.com
website:  www.gabrielenoindians.org

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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